
 

Students Are You As Excited As We Are? 
 

The Time Has Come To Order Your New 
 T-Shirts & Hoodies. 

 
Sales for our T-Shirts and Hoodies will start on 

November 4th and all Orders must be in by November 12th. 
  

There are two ways that you can purchase your 
JAGWEAR 

 
-You can go online through Our Hot Lunch Program 

Or 
-There will be Paper Orders Forms at the Office 

 
Students Show Your School Pride And Purchase Our 

New 
JAGWEAR 


